



Grade 3 Newsletter – September in Review

Introduction...

Welcome to the first newsletter of the year, I am thrilled to be the Grade 3 Canadian Programme teacher! We began by discussing and writing about what we did over the summer.

In English Language,
We began spelling quizzes,
learned how to make
verbs negative and how to
make inferences from the
textbook stories.

In Mathematics,

We learned rounding & ordering numbers to 1,000 and how to add & subtract 3 digit numbers with regrouping.

In <u>Social Studies</u>, We learned about the history of the Early Settlers of Canada and the challenges they faced settling the lands. n <u>Science</u>,

(Mr Pieter) - This month in Grade 3, we explored the different parts of plants and their functions, including the process of pollination. Students worked in pairs using laptops to research information about the plants they chose. Later next month, they will present their findings to the class!

In Art,

We learned about abstract artist Wassily Kandinsky and Brianna McCarthy. We created art works inspired by these artists.

Happy September!

Ms. San

Pictures, pictures, pictures!





IMPORTANT DATES:

31st October - Halloween

20th November - 'The International School Shark Tank' Project